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Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 

CONTINUED SUCCESS IN 

EVERYTHING WE DO! 

Well done to year 5 and Year 6 

teachers for their hard work in 

anchoring Year 6 through their 

transition into year 7 phase and for 

the hard work being done to 

bridge the gaps in year 5s learning, 

as they get prepared for SATs next 

year. 

Also a huge thank you to all our 

staff who have the best 

expectations for our children. From 

EYFS to Upper Key Stage two, all 

our leaders, teachers and teaching 

assistants have been making 

immense effort to enable our 

children to achieve. Our 

showcasing of best practice by our 

teachers over the past two weeks 

is a proof of how seriously they 

take learning and aim to deliver 

the best of our fairly new 

curriculum. 

Our children at Braintcroft are 

enjoying their learning and their 

different experiences at the school.  

 

 

        
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM -  Ali for growing in confidence with speaking 
and Hidayat for great learning. PM – Safna and Amenah for trying very 
hard with their learning. 
Reception: CORAL: Dia, RUBY: Salma, AMBER: Maida and Sirin, 
Year 1: JADE: Duaa and Sedra, EMERALD: Aisha and Lilian, TURQUOISE: 
Hamza and Amar 
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Kinza and Adeeba, ONYX: Yusuf - For Perseverance - 
Being focused, actively participating and working independently on his 
tasks. Fatima - For Integrity - Always doing the right thing and being a 
good role model. SAPPHIRE: Rayan and Aya,  
Year 3: TOPAZ: Farhad for his super reading skills and Kenda for making 
good progress in her writing. AQUAMARINE: Juri for settling in so well.  
Mudabir for improving with Maths. OPAL: Jamal and Galib – Resilience – 
overcoming difficulties and not giving up 
Year 4: GARNET: Adelina Marina for resilience in writing to stretch and 
reach for the stars.  ZIRCON:  Fatma and Sahar for doing all of their 
homework. AMMOLITE: Maan for improving his reading. 
Year 5: AMETHYST: Adnan and Aqsa, MOLDAVITE: Benin, PEARL:  Razif 
and Rayan. 
Year 6: QUARTZ: Abdul Samad and Emma, TANZANITE: Nicole and Odai, 
LAPIS-LAZULI: Freyja and Maryam 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from 

Nursery to Year 6.  You are AMAZING! 

 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

STARS for Week ending 30.4.2021 

2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE ARE AIMING FOR THE BEST ATTENDANCE THIS TERM 

Congratulations to Year 6 with 97.7% attendance this week. It is 

important for children to attend school every day. Parents, it is your legal 

responsibility to ensure that the children are at school and are prepared 

for learning. This therefore means that you should do your part in getting 

them to school on time, in their correct uniform and with equipment 

needed for school.  Our Attendance Officers will continue to do Home 

Visits as there are still parents who are keeping children off school for 

casual reasons.  

There will also be a Pop-corn attendance incentive at the end of every 

week for classes with the highest attendance. It is unfair for those 

children who are attending every day not to receive attendance prizes 

because of their classmates who are sometimes just allowed to stay at 

home by their parents.  

Please get full school uniform for your child. Grey skirts, 

grey dresses, grey trousers and red jumpers with white 

shirts. Black school shoes and not trainers. 

 

 

 

Week ending 7th May 2021 SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO 



 

 

 

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

This week Art is our 

featured subject as we 

showcase lovely art work 

by our pupils. 

SAFEGUARDING NEWS: WARNING ABOUT AN UNSAFE WEBSITE/APP 

As part of our Safeguarding and Online Safety Policies, we feel it is 

important to keep parents updated. 

We have discovered that some pupils in our community are accessing 

‘Omegle’ a video-chatting website that uses the strapline ‘Talk to 

strangers’. Children are encouraged to use ‘adult’ words and are even 

threatened into sending explicit messages and photographs to strangers. 

THIS IS AN UNSAFE WEBSITE, PLEASE SPEAK TO YOUR CHILD ABOUT IT. 

HELP TO KEEP THE CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE BY CHECKING THEIR PHONES. 

 

This website is intended for mature audiences, the website states "you 

must be 18+ or 13+ with parental permission" but offers no checks other 

than selecting 'OK' to confirm you are over 18. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READING IS A PRIORITY AT OUR SCHOOL: 

 Every child in our school should be reading daily at home. Please ensure 

that the children are taking home books to read. If you are able to, please 

read with them or listen to them reading or even ask them about what 

they have read.  

We are looking out for weekly Reading Champions and it would be great 

to see your child’s face on the cover of our newsletter or on our school’s 

website with the coveted prize as Reading Champion. Our teachers are 

checking their READING RECORDS daily. Please sign them and return 

them to school. 

 

        
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM - Ayat for Settling in and Esa for good learning. 
PM – Mohammed G and Mohamed AL Y for good learning. 
Reception: CORAL: Aisha, RUBY: Arthur, AMBER: Mohamed Z and Bella, 
Year 1: JADE: Hiral and Bernardo, EMERALD: Lucas, TURQUOISE: Parisha 
for continued hard work and Raniya for resilience. 
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Iqra- for always doing the right thing even when one is 
watching. Mohammed B -working really hard on his behaviour.  
ONYX: Luiza and Afreen, SAPPHIRE: Hawwa and Anita,  
Year 3: TOPAZ: Qousi for always answering questions in class. Eliza for 
working hard with her reading. AQUAMARINE: Maya and Haroon for 
their impressive and outstanding efforts in learning. OPAL: Mary for 
verbally communicating well about her work and with others.  Kamer for 
supporting other children on his table with Math. 
Year 4: GARNET: Hamza for being a great role model even when no one 
is watching. Let’s be more like Hamza! ZIRCON: Musawwir and Yusra for 
improving on their Math test. AMMOLITE: Muhammad who is working 
hard to improve his reading skills. 
Year 5: AMETHYST: Sameha and Khalid, MOLDAVITE: Bilal, PEARL: Asem 
and Mosope,  
Year 6: QUARTZ: Amal and Zayna, TANZANITE: Gabriel and Emaan, 
LAPIS-LAZULI: Rahaf and Haad, 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from 

Nursery to Year 6.  You are AMAZING! 

 

 

STARS for Week ending 07.5.2021 

2020 

Children saying the mantra. 

Excellent Spellers in Year 1 

Week ending 7th May 2021 


